
SIDLEY & AUSTIN 

ONE FIRST NATIONAL PLAZA 

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60603 

TELEPHONE 312: 329-5400 

CABLE: NORWIL -TELEX 25-4364 

Founded in 1866 as 

Williams & Thompson 

1730 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE, N. W. 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20006 

TELEPHONE 202: 872-1730 

TELEX 89-463 

August 31, 1976 

Mr. Martin L. Cassel 
Chicago Rock Island & Pacific 
Railroad Company 
Room 1025 
139 West Van Buren 
Chicago, Illinois 

Re: Barrington Hills Plan Commission  - 
Acceptance of Dunrovin Drive 

Dear Mr. Cassel: 

As counsel for Fred Klein and Second Barrington Group, 
a limited partnership in which Fred Klein is the general 
partner, we hereby request that the question of the accept-
ance of Dunrovin Drive be placed on the agenda of the Plan 
Commission for its next meeting. 

Mr. Klein is requesting that the Plan Commission 
recommend acceptance of Dunrovin Drive notwithstanding the 
deficiencies reported by Bleck Engineering Company, Inc., 
in its letter of March 4, 1976. The basis for the request- 
ed variations and certain relevant background information 
are contained in the attached letter from Fred Klein dated 
July 9, 1976 and the documents attached to that letter. 

Mr. Klein intends to represent himself at the 
meeting and will be prepared to discuss all of the issues 
raised in his letter. Accordingly, it would be appreciated 
if you would confirm the date and time of the meeting. 

Sincerely, 

1 	2 ' 
22-.177-21  D. William Wagnery 

DWW:nf 
Encl. 
cc: Mr. Sydney G. Craig 

Mr. Fred Klein 
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